
 

 

 
 

COLLECTION OF APPLICANT SOCIAL SECURITY NUMBERS 
 
  

To eliminate identity security risks associated with the collection of applicant social security 
numbers and to remove the resulting liability from the AAVMC, VMCAS will discontinue 
receiving social security numbers from applicants, effective October 2, 2008. 
 
 
 

 Approved by the AAVMC Board of Directors 
 April 29, 2008 

 


